APPENDIX G

Melanie Sagar

From: e
Sent: 30 January 2024 22:56

To: _Licensing

Subject: Granville avenue shop wanting to sell alcohol

| am a resident on granville avenue and lice closer towards the cherry picker.. People of manor Park have great
access to alcohol through the cherry picker which is located down the road or alternatively manor store on Villiers
Road. There is daily commotion and incidents on granville avenue due to alcohol users having another access point
for them to congregate especially whilst drunk looking for more booze just isn't what's needed in our residential
area. We already have additional cameras on granville avenue as well as neighbourhood watch groups helping
support eachother due to crime last thing we need is more intoxicated folk appearing to granville as a hotspot
making us ( the residents feel even more unsafe ) or being disturbed by the antisocial behaviour of the youngsters of
this area. Not everyone is bad.. and the minority in this case are the ones that aren't bad.. its the majority in this
case that definitely seem to the ones behaving antisocial .

Please reconsider this license. For the sake of us all.

Citizen of granville avenue for the past 34 years.

Sent from my Galaxy
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